
PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF LATVIA 

TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE IN GENEVA 


Note No. 2.3.3.- 249 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Latvia to the United Nations Office 
in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for 
Human Rights and has the honour to inform that the Government of Latvia will 
be represented at the 51st session of the Committee against Torture by the 
following delegation: 

Head of delegation: 

Mr Viktors Makarovs Deputy Minister, Ministry of Foreign Affairs; 

Members of the Delegation: 

Mr Janis Citskovskis - Deputy Head, the Office of Migration and Citizenship 
Affairs; 

Mr Rolands Ezergailis - First Secretary, Permanent Mission of the Republic of 
Latvia to the United Nations Office in Geneva; 

Ms Laura France - Legal Officer, Judiciary Policy Department, Ministry of 
Justice; 

Ms Natalija Freimane - Legal Officer, Office of the Government 
Representative before International Human Rights Organizations, Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs; 

Mr Raimonds Jansons - Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 
Permanent Representative of the Republic of Latvia to the United Nations Office 
in Geneva; 
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Mr Aigars Kisuro - Expert on development and quality treatment issues, Riga 
Centre of Psychiatry and Addiction Medicine; 

Ms Oksana Kulakova - Head of Legal Department, the Prison 
Authority; 

Ms Kristine Lice - Government Representative before International 

Human Rights Organizations, Ministry of Foreign Affairs; 

Ms Laila Medina - Undersecretary of State, Ministry of Justice; 

Mr Peteris Podvinskis - First Secretary, Permanent Mission of the Republic of 
Latvia to the United Nations Office in Geneva; 

Mr Artis Velss - Deputy Head, the State Police; Head, Main Public Order 
Police Department, the State Police; 

Mr Imants Zal,ds -- Expert, Division of Policy Implementation, Department of 
Sectoral Policy, Ministry of Interior. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Latvia avails itself of this opportunity 
to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 

Geneva, 28th October 2013 

To the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights 
Geneva 


